

DEPARTMENT OF ENGINEERING

16 October 2018

George I. Fomitchev CEO and Founder Endurance

Dear Mr. Fomitchev,

Thank you very much for promoting curiosity and advancing education at Endurance. TCU engineering students benefit from your company's generous donation program. We received a 500 mW 405 nm laser and safety googles from Endurance. Our undergraduate engineers will use it to explore research projects in our Applied Photonics Lab. In addition, the blog on Endurance's website (http://endurancelasers.com/give-an-answer-to-a-riddle-and-win-10-watt-laser/) challenges laser enthusiasts with interesting light phenomena.

Congratulations on forming a company which helps to develop our future technologists!

Best regards,

Tristan J. Tayag

Professor